Professor R. L. Edwards, Trent University, Peterborough, Ontario.

Dear Professor Edwards,

Following our discussion yesterday and my suggestion to the Academic Planning Committee that it would be well to form an Association of the Teaching Staff at Trent University, I am writing to ask if you would be kind enough to chair a committee of some of the teaching staff to make recommendations in regard to the organization and functions of an A.T.S. at Trent and also to suggest recommendations in regard to the relationship of such an A.T.S. to the C.A.U.T. I would be grateful if you could report to a future meeting of the Academic Planning Committee, perhaps in September after the University has opened.

If I can be of any assistance at all to the committee, I hope that you will let me know.

Yours sincerely,

T. H. B. Symons, President and Vice-Chancellor.

cc - All staff File: A.T.S. - C.A.U.T. (nu ple)